
 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

SR 540 RESURFACING PROJECT  

Financial Project ID: 439439-1-52-01 / 439439-1-52-02 December 2020 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation will start improvements on SR 540 (Winter Lake Road)  

in Polk County on Monday, January 4, 2021. The project limits extend from DeCastro Road 

(landfill entrance) to Jim Keene Boulevard (county offices entrance).  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

Remove the old asphalt and resurface 

Widen shoulders and add curb 

Extend turn lanes  

Upgrade signal equipment 

Remove pedestrian crossing at Thornhill Road 

PROJECT INFORMATION 

CONTRACTOR 

Hubbard Construction Company 

CONTACT US 

Sandra Mancil, Community Outreach 
(863) 519-4116 
sandra.mancil@dot.state.fl.us 
 
Brian R. Rick, Communications  
(863) 519-2828 
brian.rick@dot.state.fl.us 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

 

STAY INFORMED 
by visiting 

www.swflroads.com/current-projects 

www.SWFLroads.com  

twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL 

facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL  

instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

Construction begins in January 2021 and 

ends in summer 2021, weather permitting 

Lane closures may occur from 8:30 a.m. to  

5 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. to 7:30 a.m. 

Construction costs are $5 million 

Polk County 
Landfill and 

Animal Services 

Polk County 
Sheriff and 

Utility Offices 
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